
What’s happening at St Andrew’s Centre 

Monday  14 October to Sunday  20 October 2019 
 

Mainly Music for pre-schoolers on Tuesdays starts at 9.30 am in the hall. All 
welcome $4 per family. 

Girls’ Brigade for girls aged 6—17. Starts at 6.15 pm in the hall on       
Tuesdays.  All welcome to join. 

Opportunity Shop opens between 10 am and 2 pm week days and 10 am 
to 12 noon on Saturday.  

Church Contact Details 

Church Office Monday to Friday           9 am to 2.15 pm 535 4403 

Interim Moderator  Rev. Lorraine Francis   lorrainefrancis2019@gmail.com 027 2831810 

Interim Session Clerk Cherie Moran               cherie@moran.kiwi.nz 534  7369 

Youth Co-ordinator Jude Dosado                 judedosado@yahoo.com 576 8199 

Children & Youth Pastor Bronwynn Croxford       bron@howpres.org.nz 021 087 33280 

Finance Church Office                finance@howpres.org.nz 535 4403 

   
Prayer Chain Margaret Smith (Snr)    mamasmithnz@gmail.com 576 3206 

Op Shop Monday to Friday 10 am—2 pm & Saturdays 10am to noon 535 3760 

Website     www.howpres.org.nz                                                                                          
Find King’s Kids on Facebook: King’s Kids at St Andrews Howick Presbyterian                    

Services on Sunday 20 October 

 

9.30 am Family Service  

With King’s Kids 
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      Sunday 13 October   

www.howpres.org.nz 

Welcome! 
 

9.30 am Family Service with King’s Kids 

  

“Renewing our loves” 
       Scripture:       Romans 11:33-36- 12:1-2  

          Led by:           Grace Bucknell 

  from CBA 

    

       Duty Elder Bill MIlnes 

          Foyer Elder    Heather Hoe 

         Organist Neil Guyan 

  

There will be an offering basket at the door after the 
service in aid of CBA. 

WELCOME TO NEWCOMERS 

We warmly welcome you to worship with us today. 

Please feel free to introduce yourselves, sign our 
visitors book on the table in the foyer and collect any 
brochures.  

There is a “T-loop” hearing aid loop in the main 
sanctuary which you are welcome to use if needed.  If 
you experience any problems, ask at the sound desk 
at the back of the church.  

If you would like Prayer, please come to the front left 
rows after the service where an Elder will pray with 
you. 

King’s Kids 

 

During the service children will be called to King’s 
Kids programme. 

Wired will be in the Dungeon till 11 am 

  



NOTICES 

 

Soldiers without Guns There will be 2 showings of this excellent film—
Sunday 20th October at 2.30 pm and  on Friday 1st November  at 8 pm. 
Rave reviews coming in since the notices were put up! 

Baby Loss Awareness Week  is from 9-15 October.  Pregnancy and Infant 
loss day is on Tuesday the 15th October. To acknowledge the life and death 
of babies who touched our lives and are remembered always, the Chapel will 
be open on this Tuesday evening 15th October from 6.30—8.15pm . 

There will be a candle lit  from 7pm  and if you would like to light a candle as 
well you are most welcome, joining in with others around the world. Perhaps 
you would like to write a name, a note, or a small drawing to be included    
underneath a white rose to be planted in the Think 'n' Thank Garden behind 
the Chapel. 

New homes for Organs.  We have been offered two organs to find new 
homes for  –a Technic Organ and an Rolands Extension Organ.  If you are 
interested, please contact Jane in the office for more details. 

Manukau Concert Band and Pohutakawa Coast Choir present “When 
two worlds collide”  in the sanctuary Saturday 19th October at 7 pm  Tickets 
$10 pp from eventfinda. (The two worlds are the orchestra and the choir) 

The funeral for Joy Weeds who died early in the week will be held on      
Monday 14th at 2 pm in the Chapel. Please pray for her family as they      
celebrate her long life. 

Mainly Music and Girl’s Brigade resume this Tuesday. 

 

Tuning in to 
 

Loving God we bring before you the work of CBA and al the mission work 
that is done throughout the world which we are supporting.  Give each and 
every person strength, understanding and determination to spread your 
word and to fulfil all the requirements of their missions. 

 

Bless all who grieve during this week for lost babies, who are suffering in 
any way and who need your loving hands to support them. 

Showing … 

On Sunday 20
th
 October 

At 2.30 pm in the sanctuary followed by tea. 

Tickets at the door $10 pp in aid of Kailakuri  
Hospital in Bangladesh. 

SEE                        
ADVERTISEMENTS 
FOR DETAILS 
ABOUT THIS FILM 


